

April 21, 2008

Linda Bruce Federal Aviation Administrator Denver Airports District office 26805 East 68th Avenue Suite 224 Denver Co. 80249

Re: Centennial Airport

Federal Register No.: 73 FR 9847

Dear Ms. Bruce:

I am writing to express my support for the 12 recommendations of the Part 150 Noise Study. The airport noise has adversely impacted many of the citizens of Greenwood Village. I consider the airport to be a nuisance. In my opinion, these recommendations represent a minimum of what is currently needed.

Sincerely,

Thomas D. Hacker 5704 South Kearney Street Greenwood Village, Co. 80111